Seattle Family Christmas Party - Sunday, December 25th - 1:00 pm In-Person

Rosie Dijan Muyongo
December 24, 2022

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters,
Merry Christmas!
I hope you are all staying safe and keeping warm in this cold, slushy, slippery weather.

Christmas is tomorrow, December 25, 2022, and | would like to remind all of you of our Special
Christmas Celebration. | again attached the flyer, please join us from 1:00 PM to 3:00 PM at Ballard
Church Dining Hall, 7000 26th Avenue, NW Seattle WA. Let us fellowship together, share food (it is
potluck), share your talent, share laughter and joy as we celebrate the birth of Jesus. (see flyer)

December 27 to 31 is Camp True North at Millersylvania. Details about the camp are directly being
communicated by our organizing staff - Yasu, Katya, Paige and Lisa. Please continue to support them
with your prayers and help in case they reach out to you. Their Gofund Me fundraising is still up until
December 25, 2022. You can donate using this link gofund.me/33ed4ae2 or you can send donation
through our Venmo account or sending check. Just write in the comment that it is for Camp True North.

On December 31, 2022, | would like to invite you to our midnight prayer via our regular zoom link from
11:00 PM. We share reflection, gratitude and resolutions as we end the year of 2022. Then we will pray
together at midnight, welcoming the New Year of 2023.

New years day 2023 celebration service is still being planned.

January 7, 2022 will be our ACLC Outreach members meeting. Details will be sent out soon but please
save the date if you are interested in ACLC Ministry.

January 8, 2022 will be a town hall meeting for Seattle Property updates and creating vision for our
Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community including the kind of facility we would like to have and
where. It will be at 1:00 PM after the Sunday Service at Ballard Church.

I have created a new Facebook Group called "Seattle HSA Planning for the Future”. It is where we will be
posting updates on the Windermere property and members can share their comments on the information
posted. Members can also create a post but we encourage respect and civility in every interaction we do in
the group. Anyone who wants to be part of the group can message me and I can send an invitation directly
through Facebook.

Please enjoy your holidays!

May Heavenly Parent, True Parents and Jesus love and blessings be with you. | pray that healing, comfort
and solutions be granted to those who are sick, financially challenged, or struggling in their relationships.

With love and prayer,
Rosie Dijan Muyongo

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community Pastor
rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com













